What is a Good News Club like?

GNC is a voluntary after school Bible club that meets each week on public elementary
school campuses, at Boys & Girls Clubs, YMCA's, or anywhere one is organized. Each
week an exciting hour and a half club includes a Bible lesson using colorful materials
from CEF Press, songs, Scripture memory, a mission story and review games or other
activities focused on the lesson's theme.

Each club includes a clear presentation of the Gospel and an opportunity for children
to trust Jesus as Savior. Every club also includes strong discipleship training to build

character and strengthen moral and spiritual growth. All children are encouraged to

attend a local church.

Who teaches a Good News Club?

Christians who are concerned for boys and girls work together volunteering their time
and energy to teach Good News Club. They are trained by Child Evangelism Fellowship
to have a club thait is exciting and informative so that children will want te keep
coming. Teachers are asked to sign the CEF Statement of Faith and agree to abide by
the policies of the organization. Adults working with the program are screened
according to our Child Protection Policy. In the United States there is a movement
among churches to adopt their local public school and conduct a Good News Club.

How can 1 get involved?

There are several opportunities to be involved with a Good News Club. You can pray for
the children and teachers in the club or become a club teacher or helper by contacting
Sondra McNorton, Director for Coastal Georgia, (sondra.mcnerton@cefofgeorgia.com)
and asking about fraining opportunities, or you can donate financially so others may be
able to receive training to start a Good News Club.




